AUGUST 21, 2020

WELCOIVIE

Virtual Learning in

2020-2021

We want to welcome all of our otters back to Riverbank's
2020-2021 school year!

The beginning of virtual learning is a new adventure for all of us.
Our teachers & support staff have been training this summer to
use the technology we have at our fingertips to best serve our
students in this virtual environment. The environment is different,
but we remain committed to giving our students the best
education possible. Riverbank has distributed chromebooks to
over 600 students and school supplies are available to all students
to complete their work from home. If you haven't picked up your
school supplies, chromebook or textbooks, please call the office
for a pick-up time.

Communication between school and home is so important in
virtual learning. Look for weekly emails, phone calls or texts,
monthly newsletters and virtual parent meetings to answer your
questions or learn more about how to support your students in
their virtual learning experience.

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

SEPTEMBER 2

Back to School Night will be virtual this year, of course. Join
principals Jaime Avelar and Kristin Rodriguez at 5:00 pm for a
parent information session at meet.google.com/cos-nnrh-ate
Phone: 518-531-6109 PIN: 962 389 080#.

We will have information on our Parent Teacher Club, School
Site Council, Title 1 and more ways to support your students
as they learn.

Teachers will reach out to families in their classrooms and
invite you to join one of two classroom sessions. You can
meet your student's teacher and find out more about their
online classroom environment.

Technology
Support

Having technology issues and need a
helping hand? Students can fill out a
Student Technology Help Ticket. Our
own Mrs. Monteros and Mr. Vega will be
helping solve technology issues, so you
can quickly move on with your virtual
instruction. You can get the link from
your teachers or copy and paste this
link:
https://forms.gle/7t)]3LwasbmHSbmQ19

Grab 'n Go Meals

Mondays, Wednesdays and
Fridays from 10:30 am - 12:30 pm
at Riverbank School in the bus
loop of the back parking lot.




